SCACR - LIBRARIAN'S ANNUAL REPORT for 2017

Open Morning:

We did not hold an open morning this year.

Research: one request was received from All Saints, Eastbourne. We are grateful to
Alan Baldock who was able to provide the answers, as the Bell News and Ringing
World DVDs were out on loan.

Loans: there have been four loans and they have all been returned.

Disposal: We still have surplus/duplicate books for sale on behalf of the SCACR.

Binding and restoration: We have ceased binding copies of The Ringing World, as
the magazine is available digitally.

Judy Stokes continues to manage the Catalogue, which is available on the new SCA
website. We are grateful for her ongoing support and professional advice.

We are also grateful to Richard Pendlebury for his detailed attention to our presence
on the SCA webpages.

Please remember that we have an excellent resource and it is here to be used!

Stella Bianco
Librarian



